
From:                                 "Claire Byers" <clairebyers22@gmail.com>
Sent:                                  Tue, 26 Apr 2022 07:38:45 +1000
To:                                      "Information Management" <hvc@huonvalley.tas.gov.au>
Subject:                             representation re New Planning scheme

Dear Huon Valley Council

My name is Claire Byers, I own 76 Coal Mine Road Gardners Bay and under the proposed 
planning scheme my property will be zoned RURAL.

I have not had adequate opportunity to engage a planner, to properly review what the new zone 
means to your property and whether you agree or disagree with the proposed zone.

By copy of this email/letter I am requesting Council to accept my representation (submission) to 
the LPS planning changes and that I now be included in the opportunity to provide more detail 
and undertake a face to face review with the Tasmanian Planning Commission (TPC) in the near 
future to review any zone impacts or changes to my property.

.Kind regards

Claire Byers
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